
 

PAC Minutes 

January 12, 2022 called to order by Avonlea, Chair at 6:02pm  
 

Welcome. We acknowledge we are privileged to meet on the Stó;lō unceded traditional territory of 
the Pil’alt, Ts’elxwéyeqw and Semá:th tribes. 

In Attendance 

Avonlea C.  Vicky F. Sam C. Steffanie B.  Nicole H. Deirdre O’C. Kristina J.
 Allyson H. Jennifer L. 

Approval of Agenda and Minutes 

November 30, 2021 minutes approved by Sam C. and seconded by Avonlea C. 

January 12, 2022 agenda approved by Sam C. and seconded by Allyson H. 

Principal’s Report 

• Not the start to the school year we wanted. Health and safety met last week on Tuesday to 
add to the communicable disease plan. Wednesday there was small group staff meetings to go 
over them. Main things were hand washing, staying home if sick and mask wearing. Important 
for everyone to be on board with these so schools can stay open. 

• Hallways are back to one direction for whole classes so classes are not passing each other. 
• Ice removal was happening but it was hard to get it all cleared as it was so thick. 

• If we get to a 25% threshold of kids getting sick, there would possibly be a functional closure. 
• We need to be prepared and flexible if too many staff get sick and we switch to online learning  
• Field trips are still in the planning stages and we are hoping to make those happen. 
• One School, One Book started today. Questions are posted on the website each night and kids 

can send in their answers to the library for a chance to win a prize. 
• Still looking for new kindergarten registrations to happen so next year’s planning can happen. 

Motions 

• There are no asks currently. 

Chair and Vice Chair Report  

• Nothing to report. 
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Treasurer’s Report  

 

 

DPAC Report 

• Last meeting was on November 24, special presentation on playgrounds, Children’s Right to 
Play, clarification on funds we received from the Ministry of Education 

• Updated on schools that have had upgrades and will be getting some soon 
• They want to upgrade camera security around playgrounds 
• 1/3 of new playgrounds are going to be inclusive 

New Business   

• Sam and Avonlea are stepping down as executives for personal reasons. The executives can 
appoint a new executive, there only needs to be one more executive so that there is a total of 
3 executives. 

• Jennifer L. has agreed to take on the role as chair. 

• The pancake breakfast was such a success; the firefighters, Santa and Mrs. Claus were a hit! 
The timing for the event was perfect as far as weather goes. If we do it again, we might have 
it earlier so it’s not right before the Christmas break when teachers are tired. Thank you to 
everyone who helped with it! 

• Motion for $300 for firefighter donation, motioned by Deirdre O’C., seconded by Allyson H. 

 

Monthly Treasurers Report 
 

Tyson PAC 
January 12th, 2022 

 
 

PAC General Account 

Opening balance as of Dec 1st, 2021 $9,801.22 
     
Income:     
Munch A Lunch – $262.23 991.21 299.51 
Purdy’s Fundraiser - $399.79 
 

  

     
  Total Income: $1,952.74 
     
Expenses:     
Hot Lunch Exp  (Chips) $73.43  
Teacher Appreciation $157.73 
Hot Lunch Exp (Fiesta Loca sides) $59.96 
Chilliwack Firefighter’s Charitable Society $339 
 
 

 

  
Outstanding Payables = ($3,126.63) 
Fiesta Loca ($779.63) 
Natasha’s Baked Goods ($488 + 56) 
Jim’s Pizza ($947 + 856)          
 

 Total Expenses: ($630.12) 
 

 

     
Closing Balance as of January 12th,  2022  $7,997.21 

 

PAC Gaming Account 

Opening balance as of December 1st, 2021 $4,100 
     
Income:     
Nil   
     
  Total Income: $0 
     
Expenses:     
Nov 30th – $1,725– OSOB and Xmas Treat Bags 
 
 
 

 

     
  Total Expenses: ($1,725) 
     

Closing Balance as of January 12th,  2022 $2,375 
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• Total of $651.75 in donations was given to the firefighters 
• We were going to have hot lunch in January but it got cancelled because we didn’t know what 

the return to school and how sicknesses would affect orders. 
• Going ahead with February hot lunches. 
• Allyson is willing to have a separate zoom meeting to discuss making a budget which can be 

brought to the next PAC meeting to be approved. 
• We want to have a specific goal for fundraisers so we know where money is going. 
• Deirdre has templates for making a budget to help with planning 

• Fundraising will be discussed in detail in a committee and then communicated to the PAC. 
• Thank you to Sam and Avonlea for helping for the past 1.5 years on the PAC! 

 

Next Meeting 

February 16 at 6pm   

Meeting adjourned at 6:56pm by Avonlea C. 
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